
 
 

United States of America 
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 Office of the Secretary 

 
September 24, 2014 
 

 
Tanja Meece 
State of Washington 
 
 Re:   L’Oréal USA, Inc. 

FTC File No. 122 3016 
 
Dear Ms. Meece: 
 

Thank you for your comment regarding the above-referenced matter. Your letter was 
placed on the public record pursuant to Section 2.34 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice, 16 
C.F.R. § 2.34. 

 
After carefully considering your comment, along with others received in this matter, the 

Commission has dete
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